
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR  

 September 1, 2022  

 

Dear AUB Students and Professors, 

The 2022-23 Opening Ceremony will be on Monday, September 5, 2022, at 12:00 pm 
at the Assembly Hall. Accordingly, no classes will be held between 12:00 and 1:00 pm.    

Best Regards, 
 
Office of the Registrar 

 

 

 


